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Greetings from the Los Angeles team! 

 

Even though we have different types of personalities, we have a big heart to serve and invest in our 

mission! 

 

 
 

In LA, we're so blessed to work with and receive guidance from Naoko Hiraki, the director of CARP 

L.A., as well as working with CARP and Korean international students at Pasadena City College (PCC)! 

 

It's been a great experience studying and sharing the Divine Principle with PCC students and bond with 

them. 

 



 

 

 
 

Every Tuesday, we hold a CARP talk where we cover a topic about the purpose of the principles and have 

meaningful discussions in groups. 

 

We've covered topics such as "What is joy?" and "Love and Beauty". 

 

It's been a great experience so far and we look forward to continuing to contribute towards creating a 

heavenly culture in the city of Los Angeles California! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


